
Item 23 – Provision of Town Council noticeboards 

Requests from Councillors for additional noticeboards 

Ward Location Details 

Kirkley Fen Park Two noticeboards requested – one at the Tom Crisp 
entrance and the other at the Russell’s Walk entrance. The 
Fen Park Friends are looking to see if one could be made 
by a local community group. (Cllr Hardie) 

Harbour and 
Normanston 

Open space near the 
Nelson Public House 
on Maidstone Road 

This is East Suffolk Council land, but it is understood the 
Town Council may have previously had an interest in 
requesting ownership of this land? (Cllr Patience) 

St 
Margaret’s 
East 

Near Village Rise Village Rise itself is not owned by the Town Council, but 
the only other noticeboard in this ward is located at the 
Gunton Estate Residents Meeting Hall, so an additional 
noticeboard at the other end of the ward would be 
welcome. (Cllr Youngman) 

Pakefield Near the shops on 
Shelton Road (off 
Lansdown Road) 
Cliff top board on 
the stretch between 
East end of All Saints 
Rd and the 
Oddfellows 

This land is not owned by the Town Council but a 
noticeboard in this area would be beneficial. (Cllr Pitts) 

 


